
Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference 
 

 
The Escambia County School District will hold a mandatory pre-proposal 
conference for RFP #250204 – Fire Alarm Inspection and Maintenance. All 
prospective responders must be licensed and bonded in the State of Florida. 
Prospective responders must also be experienced in providing Fire Alarm 
Inspection and Maintenance services. Failure to appear and attend site visits 
will prohibit participation in the RFP process. 

 
Date: Monday, October 7, 2024 
 
Time: 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., CST 
 
Location:   Maintenance Conference Rm., Bldg. 400 

 
30 East Texar Drive 

Pensacola, FL 32503 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Tamara Harden, Procurement 

Department, at (850) 469-6205. 


